
Dear Cloverdale Catholic School Families, 


We are excited to announce that the Kids for Christ after school club will resume this 
year in an online platform! You are once more invited to participate in fun and faith-
filled family activities, led by Couples for Christ missionaries! 


The first Kids for Christ meeting will take place on Zoom, from 4:30-5:30 pm on 
Friday January 29th, 2020. CCS families may join the meeting using the Zoom 
invitation below from the comfort of their own homes! If your child is interested in 
joining us, please make sure to fill in the attached permission form and return this to 
the classroom teacher. 


Blessings,


Mrs. Baniqued & Mrs. Lam  

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/98130510139?pwd=NlJtQ2wzOVNZRGtPdzlieVo1L08vdz09


Meeting ID: 981 3051 0139

Passcode: KFC


I give my child, ___________________________________________, permission to attend 
the online Kid for Christ assembly on the Zoom platform. I understand that I am 
responsible for supervising my child for the duration of the assembly, and ensuring 
their appropriate participation. 


Signed, ______________________________________________


Date:    ______________________________________________


Kids For 
Christ




